DAGLINGWORTH PARISH COUNCIL

PARISH ASSEMBLY HELD ON 24th April 2023 IN THE VILLAGE HALL COMMENCING AT 8.15PM

The Annual Parish Assembly, organised by the Parish Council, is an opportunity for any resident to come along and hear what the Parish Council and other organisations in the village have achieved in the last year, and to make suggestions on what you would like to see as priorities for the next year. It is an informal meeting and a real opportunity for your voice and views to be heard.

- Attendance recorded Parish Councillors Graham White, Roger Giles, & members of the public
- 2. Apologies for absence recorded Parish Councillor Ross Sharpe and Paul Lane, District Councillor Julia Judd
- 3. Approval of minutes of previous Annual Parish Meeting held on 31/5/2022.
- 4. Verbal Report received from the Chairman of the Parish Council on its activities over the last year

Thanks included

The Duchy for the financial contributions for community projects and for the 70 trees for the Platinum Jubilee

Volunteer for the telephone box,

Tenant Farmer for flood relief efforts

Tim Donahugh – for Millienum trees

Despite the efforts of the PC, it was felt that Glos Highways have not responded as positively to the concerns of the village

- 5. Report invited from District Councillor Julia Judd not available
- 6. Report invited from County Councillor Joe Harris not available
- 7. Representatives from other organisations present were invited to present a report- none
- 8. Open discussion on other priorities for the Parish were invited -none
- 9. Meeting closed at 20.17